
 
11/23/2020 

 
 
Hey Band! 
 
 

1. Please contact Mr. Lemons or Miss K if you need to schedule an opportunity to access your band locker, 
as we will remain in 100% remote learning for the remainder of the semester.  
 
 

2. Our final project and assessment for the semester will be the submission of your click track video so we 
can put together virtual performances. Click tracks and/or specific instructions will be provided to each 
ensemble as necessary after Fall Break. 
 
 

3. Marching Band Seniors: We have extended your due date but tomorrow is the last day you can submit 
your photo and information to be included in our Senior Marching Band Recognition Video. 
 
 

4. Are you interested in the Advanced Jazz Ensemble or Spring Symphonic Band next year? Audition 
Materials are now available in Schoology and the band website. Audition videos are due before Winter 
Break. 

 
 

5. Please contact Mr. Lemons if you submitted a Marching Band Leadership Application Video but have not 
received the link to Part 2, the google form.  

 
 

6. Poinsettia Fundraiser plants will arrive on December 3rd and we will be delivering to your vehicle in the 
back parking lot on December 4 as it fits your asynchronous schedule.  
 

 
 
 

 
 


